From: Barger, Melanie W.

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 2:46 PM

Subject: Missouri 100 Meeting - Chancellor Presentations

Chancellors -

I hope your campus eclipse activities went well – it was a beautiful sight from U Hall!

With the Missouri 100 meeting approaching in a few weeks, I wanted to reach out to you with more details about the meeting agenda and your role. As this is the first Missouri 100 meeting for most of you, I have also included a short overview of the organization and a list of members.

The Missouri 100 is comprised of supporters from around the state and beyond, about 80% who are alumni from one of our four institutions. The group meets twice each year in Columbia in the fall and winter. The agenda generally includes an opportunity to highlight the campuses, either through chancellor presentations, panels or topic-focused speakers. At the most recent meeting, members heard from the campus tech transfer officers about the exciting businesses and products that have been (or will soon be) launched from campus research programs.

For the Fall Meeting, President Choi has asked that each chancellor have an opportunity to give a brief update, focusing on:

- enrollment numbers/projections
- new campus leadership
- campus strategic plans and how they link to system wide objectives

You will each have approximately 10 minutes, and we will leave time for Q&A at the end. Please limit your visual presentation to 3-4 slides. We will have Academic Support preload slides, so please have your staff get them to me by Sept. 12.

Please let me know if you have questions. If you have not already RSVP'd for the events of the weekend, please do so by Sept. 5 at https://goo.gl/forms/QW4Sca9YiZvwtnkH3.